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CA,

​JEFF CLARK HOSTING

LAST WEEK'S MEETING
Prez Michael presided over yet another

well attended meeting.

Shelley Ham from Rooms of Hope
presented the program.

ROOMS OF HOPE is a 501(c) non-profit
organization serving 9 counties that

make up the San Francisco Bay Area. 
In essence, they create rooms that
matter for children with a serious
illness during a time when life is

anything but predictable. Each child is
paired up with a project manager and



interior designer. They design a space
that meets not only their immediate

functional, storage, and medical needs,
but also allows that child to begin the

process of healing and dreaming about
tomorrow….

Along with a ROOMS OF HOPE Project
Manager and Interior Designer, comes

construction specialists including
licensed contractors and electricians,

as well as muralists, artisans, painters,
seamstresses and dedicated

volunteers with one focus:  Bringing
hope and joy while creating spaces

that matter!

Happy Dollars &
Times



JOCELYN REITE
Donated $100 to her PHF

for a trip she and her
family took to see her

youngest sister in Utah.

Q MCDADE
Donated $50 HD for

winning the raffle Jackpot
last week and for getting
her first propety listing.

ANDREI OBOLENSKIY
Donated $ 50 to the Club
and $100 to his PHF for 1.
Being a chaperone for 14
boys at the future health
care workers of America

(CAL-HOSA) event.



JEFF CLARK
$50 HD to the club for a

trip he took to Hawaii and
$100 to his PHF for his

Daughter Hannah to Trae
Schuller. wedding next

week.

TOM MCHALE
​Donated $100 to our Club
and $100 to our PHRF for:

A fishing trip to
Oregon
A trip to Rome and a
Cruise
For being a Vietnam
Veteran, being given
an Honor Flight to
Washington D.C.

DRAKE MATHER
Donated $150 toward his
first Paul Harris Fellow
for completing his first

six weeks as membership
director at the Contra
Costa Country Club

.

Wishing Jim Bonato fast and full recovery from
his hip replacement surgery this week.

Our club members
presented Valley View

Middle School with a $625
check, representing the

proceeds from auctioning
off the cutting board in
the shape of California
which the Valley View

wood shop class skillfully
crafted and donated to

our club’s St. Pat’s
auction..









2024 Irish
Merriment

In Kind
Sponsor

Rotary International President  Gordon R. McInally

District 5160 Governor Claire Roberts

District 5160 DV8 Assistant Governor Cathy Durfee

Rotary Club of Pleasant Hill Board of Directors 2023-24

President Michael Moore President-Elect Diane McRice
Past President: Angela Kalinowski ​

President Elect Nominee Jocelyn Reite
Club Treasurer: Kim Grossberg

PHR Foundation Chair Ken Jacobsen TRF Chair: Jim Bonato

Secretary - Richard Means
SGT at Arms: Lou Rossi ​

Membership Co-Chairs - Allen Vinson & Mike Maxwell
International Service: Susan Wood
Community Service: Jocelyn Reite

Environmental Service: Bonnie Hazarabedian
Youth Service & Interact: Matt Rinn

Public Image: Faye Donaghu
Vocational Service: Jeff Clark
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